
Clint Green
Tongariro National Trout Centre
State Highway 1
Turangi

19 June 2023

Dear Clint,

Thank you for letting Room 3 from Wairakei Primary
school come to the Tongariro Trout Centre. I quite
enjoyed it and will tell you what I liked.

I really enjoyed exploring the museum and finding
the answers to the questions on the clipboard
because it was a fun, slightly competitive, new
experience for me. Finding the facts was a bit
competitive because I wanted to answer all the
questions before anyone else.
Unfortunately, I did not. I also liked the
macroinvertebrates because there was a little baby
worm that was wriggling about and kept crashing
into the side of its container.

I hope you have a good start to the new job! How is
it? Are other classes still coming? Anyways, I wish
you good luck fishing. A bad day of fishing is
better than a good day at work, am I right!?

-I Hope You HAve A Good Day
From Lennon

(PS I searched for fishing jokes to find that last
one.)


